
	
	
Shoreline	Hospitality,	LP	
3805	Castle	Ridge	
Corpus	Christi,	TX	78410	
	
	
26	November,	2018	
	
	
City	of	Corpus	Christi	
City	Manager’s	Office	
TIRZ	#	3	
PO	Box	9277	
Corpus	Christi,	TX		78469-9277	
	
	
Dear	City	Manager:	
	
With	reference	to	the	Downtown	Development	Reimbursement	Agreement,	I	am	writing	to	
request	an	extension	of	the	Completion	Date	(currently	December	31,	2018)	for	the	
Residence	Inn	being	built	on	309	S.	Shoreline	Boulevard,	Corpus	Christi,	TX,	to	August	31,	
2019.	The	project	faced	significant	delays	caused	directly	by	Hurricane	Harvey,	and	market	
uncertainties	due	to	tariffs	on	steel	and	other	construction	materials.	
	
Thank	you.	
	
Sincerely,	
Ajit	David	
(361)	455-1873	
	
	
	


